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GIRL SCOUTS OF HAWAI‘I OFFERS VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSES  
 
HONOLULU (March 24, 2020) – Girl Scouts of Hawai‘i is inviting interested girls and 
their families to join its free virtual open houses to learn more about Girl Scouts and 
participate in a Girl Scout activity from the comfort of their own homes and computers. 
 
“Our annual open house events allows girls of all ages to experience what it’s like to be 
part of a troop and the activities they’d participate in, as well as answers questions 
parents and families may have,” said Shari Chang, Chief Executive Officer of the Girl 
Scouts of Hawai‘i. “While this year’s programs will be held online, participants will still 
learn how Girl Scouts prepare girls for a lifetime of leadership, success, and adventure, 
in a fun and safe place designed for girls, by girls.” 
 
Girl Scout Experience Day, Saturday, March 28, 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m.  
This virtual open house invites girls entering Kindergarten through Grade 12 to 
participate in troop activity, learn more about local troop events, and understand how 
Girl Scouts build future women leaders.  
 
Be a Daisy Day, Saturday, April 18, 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. 
Geared towards girls entering Kindergarten through Grade 1, this event provides 
information about the first steps towards becoming a Girl Scout as a Daisy.  
 
Both events are free. For more information about or to register for Girl Scout Experience 
Day or Be a Daisy Day, visit the Girl Scouts of Hawai‘i Events page.  
 

# # #  
 
About Girl Scouts of Hawaiʻi: Supporting over 5,000 girl and adult members 
statewide, the Girl Scouts of Hawaiʻi (GSH) builds girls of courage, confidence, and 
character to make the world a better place. GSH’s headquarters is located on the island 
of Oʻahu, with three neighbor island service centers on the islands of Hawaiʻi, Kauaʻi 
and Maui. GSH is chartered by the national office, Girl Scouts of the USA (GSUSA) and 
is responsible for the leadership, administration and supervision of Girl Scout programs 
in the State of Hawaiʻi. For more information about GSH, visit www.gshawaii.org or call 
(808) 675-5520. 
 
 


